
 

 

 

Hygiene guidelines 
 

 

Dear guests, 

the Corona pandemic has burdened us for a long time with restrictions in our daily lives. The 

state government of Baden-Württemberg has now decided to lift most of the restrictions from 

03 April 2022.  

In future, only FFP2 masks will be compulsory for the shuttle to our Renchtalhütte and for all 

public transport.  

In the hotel it is recommended to continue wearing the mask - however, this recommendation is 

not obligatory. The access regulations with 3-G proof will also be dropped, so that you can arrive 

at our hotel without proof.   

Dear guests and friends  

We ask you to continue to be mindful of the state government's recommendations and look 

forward to welcoming you back with a big piece of "more normality". We will continue to 

maintain our hygiene standards as usual and regularly ventilate public areas and disinfect contact 

surfaces. 

 

We are happy to summarise the recommendations again for you: 

 

 FAQ 

o Recommendation to keep the minimum distance to other persons. 

o Recommendation to wear mouth and nose protection indoors 

o Mandatory wearing of masks during shuttle transfers / in public transport vehicles 

   

 

 

 

We are looking forward to your visit! 

 

Sincerely 

 

Your Meinrad Schmiederer & all the Dollenbergers 

 

 
 


